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Three State Beef Conference Scheduled
LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - The second annual Three-State Beef Conference is scheduled next month in
Iowa, Missouri and Nebraska.

Topics titles include "Financial Impacts of Fertility and Infertility in the Current Cattle Market."

The first conference session is in Creston, lowa, at Southwestern Community College on January
13th. The Missouri session will be held January 14th in Albany at the University of Missouri
Hundley-Whaley Learning Discovery Center.

On January 15th there will be two sessions in Nebraska. The first will be at the Gage County UNL
Extension Center in Beatrice. An evening session will be held at the UNL Ag Research and
Development Center near Mead.

The registration fee is $25 per person. For more information or to register, contact Paul Hay, phay1
AT unl DOT edu, 402-223-1384 or Lindsay Chichester, Ichichester2 DOT unl DOT edu,
402-624-8030.
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